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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Comment on changing leverage in retail Forex

Dear secretary David Stawick,

My name is Julio Gil and I want to express that I want that the leverage continue the same in retail Forex customer
account. I think that the Forex trader need the freedom to trade using a high leverage if they want.
I think that if you change the leverage for retail Forex, So many Forex trader would take their money from USA to

others countries that offer a higher leverage.

Thanks in advance:
Julio Gil


